
 

 

 

 

Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy 

Our Lady of the Rosary Primary school fully recognises the 

responsibility it has to arrangements about safeguarding and 

promoting the welfare of children. We have a child protection and 

safeguarding policy which is updated annually and is available on 

request. 

Our policy applies to all staff and volunteers working in the school 

including governors. All staff have recently undertaken Child 

Protection and Safeguarding training. 

There are 4 designated child protection officers in school: 

 

Mrs M Graham 

Executive Head 

Teacher 

Designated Person 

Mrs C Sutherland 

Deputy Head 

Teacher 

Deputy Designated 

Person 

Mrs S White 

SENCO and EYFS 

Lead 

Deputy Designated 

Person 

Mrs H Ord 

Attendance and 

Pastoral Support 

Deputy Designated 

Person 

If you have any child protection or safeguarding concerns 

 then please contact 

 one of the designated child protection officers. 


